[image: ]
Press Release

September 15, 2017

Contact:		Dr. Thomas J. Den Boer, CEO
Phone: 		(608) 754-9622 ext. 115
Email: 		tdenboer@ymcajanesville.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blackhawk Community Credit Union Donates $15,000 to YMCA 

The YMCA announced today Blackhawk Community Credit Union has donated $15,000 to the capital campaign. With their gift, the Parker YMCA Preschool has been renamed Bright Minds Preschool sponsored by Blackhawk Community Credit Union. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]“We believe in investing in our youth for a stronger future, just like the YMCA,” said Sherri Stumpf, CEO/President of Blackhawk Community Credit Union. “We think it's a great connection for young people to have as a place to learn, exercise, develop their creativity and become future leaders. Because this benefits our entire community, we became involved as soon as we heard the plans.”

“On behalf of the YMCA Board of Directors, YMCA Staff and Members and the community of Northern Rock County, I would like to extend extreme gratitude to Blackhawk Community Credit Union,” said Tom Den Boer, YMCA CEO. 
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